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Wrotenbery, Lori 
From: Wrotenbery, Lori 

Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2001 6:25 PM 

To: 'RCBXERICOIL@aol.com' 

Cc: Williams, Chris 

Subject: RE: New Mexico Inactive Wells 

Thank you for the information. I will look to receive your plan by the end of this month. 

—Original Message 
From: RCBXERICOIL@aol.com [mailto:RCBXERICOIL@aol.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2001 1:09 PM 
To: WROTENBERY@state.nm.us 
Subject: New Mexico Inactive Wells 

Ms. Wrotenbery: 

My sincere apologies for us "dropping the ball" on the inactive well report plan. We will get to work on it 
ASAP, however I do have a problem. The man here at Xeric who will have the most input on this project 
is out until 11-19-01 and without his participation I will not be able to get you an accurate report. 
Therefore I respectfully request that you give us until 11-30-01 to get the report back to you. 
Thank you, 
Rob Barnett 

PS - You can now e-mail me direct at this address. 


